
  

INCIDENT 
ROBBERY 

SIDE OF BUILDING 3 
                            

On August 29, 2022, at approximately 9:52am, an unidentified 

perpetrator followed one of our residents from Roosevelt Avenue. The 

perpetrator approached the resident from behind and forcefully removed 

a gold chain from around his neck. The resident did not sustain any 

injuries and the NYC Police Department is investigating. 

New York City is currently experiencing an increase in crime 

throughout the five boroughs. Big Six Towers is not exempt from this 

rise in crime. We have had an increase in catalytic converter/airbag theft 

as well as a surge in domestic related crime within our complex.  

Big Six Towers residents and guests are reminded to be aware of their 

surroundings at all times. 

Please avoid holding the door for people you do not know and be 

mindful of individuals seeking to “piggy back” after you open and walk 

through the door. 

RESIDENTS & GUESTS SHOULD STORE THE BST DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC 

SAFETY’S EMERGENCY NUMBER WITHIN THEIR CELLPHONES.  

 

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR AND SUSPICIOUS INDIVIDUALS WITHIN 

THE BUILDINGS, WALKING THROUGHOUT THE PROPERTY & PARKING LOTS TO 

THE EMERGENCY LINE AT  

 

718.335.8715. 

 

ALL CALLS WILL BE HELD IN STRICT CONFIDENCE.

 


